
Annual Report PFMC 2024/2025

As last year BSP rounders team only source of annual income to the PFMC, there has been 
no official news from AFC Sudbury although from their own media there has been a change 
of Chairman.

Thanks again go to the small volunteer working party who amongst other things are 
regularly keeping the grass cut around the play equipment and the borders of the playing 
field at no charge to the playing field for equipment or fuel. This year we have been working 
towards creating a more streamlined approach to the running of the PFMC – hoping to 
minimise paperwork and create a more active team,

The next Wicksteed inspection is due to take place in May as usual.

Finances

BSP Rounders £125
Village Fete £2000

As always the PFMC wish to express their gratitude to the fete committee and volunteers 
who made the day so successful and to the Belchamp St Paul Rounders Team.

Notable expenditures

Tractor £503 – Repairs again needed to the tractor hydraulic pipes made up a large portion 
of this but hopefully should be good for the next grass cutting season.
Water leak meant a huge bill – thanks to those who acted so swiftly to stop the leak!.

2025/2026 proposals

The following events/fund raising efforts are planned;
Village fete - Sun 1st June. Proceeds split 50/50 between the PFMC and Parochial Church 
Council.
Open Park Day?
Autumn Harvest Festival – (14th Sept 2025)
Parking fees, for weddings, events etc will continue to be collected at revised rates as 
agreed with the Community House where applicable.

H Chaplin,

Chairman - Playing Field Management Committee.


